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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

        29th April 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children in year 5 will be visiting Kidzania in London Westfield this term. 

This is a great opportunity for them to discover more about job descriptions, 

careers and find out what qualifications are needed for certain professions.  

The trip will be taking place on 25th May 2022. 

Visiting Kidzania is a fantastic opportunity for children to discover and explore 

different companies which support in creating jobs for future generations, this 

trip will include exploring British Airways, Metropolitan Police and H and M 

retails. The trip is fun and full of exciting workshops which are designed to 

support children in making future discussions. It is also an opportunity for the 

children to ask questions about various professions such as journalism, 

policing, writing and medicine. The trip will offer chances for conversations 

with real life professions about creating CVs, gaining qualifications and job 

interviews. 

We will be travelling to Kidzania by coach. All children will be meeting in the 

playground at 8:15am to be counted and registered. We shall return to school 

at approximately 4.30pm.  

 

Yr 5 Kidzania London Westfield Visit 
 
Child’s name:       Class:   ______  
 
Parent’s full name: ______________________    
 
Parent/Carer’s Phone No: ___________________  
 
If needed I can accompany the class on this visit  Yes / No 
Please supply a free packed lunch     Yes /  No  
 
Signed:          Parent/Carers  

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

   
 

Children will have their lunch at the venue so they need to bring a packed 

lunch with them. Please ensure that packed lunches do not contain nuts or 

nut products.  

Tickets for Kidzania are usually £25+ however due to receiving funding from 

the charity Happy Days, we are pleased to be able to run this visit at a 

subsidised cost of £7 per child paid via ParentPay. 

We would like some parents or carers to accompany us and take responsibility 

for a small group of children. If you are selected to support us and then drop 

out, we will have to cancel the visit for the children. Due to financial constraints 

on the school budget, we now do not have enough school staff to use for school 

visits, so please ensure you are definitely available before volunteering. Please 

fill out the consent form below and return it to the class teacher. All permission 

slips must be sent in by Wednesday 18th May 2022.    

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs S Razin  


